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CUPE LOCAL 500/CITY OF WINNIPEG BARGAINING UPDATE 

   CITY COUNCIL RATIFIES AGREEMENT 
BETWEEN CITY OF WINNIPEG AND CUPE LOCAL 500 
On July 19, Winnipeg City Council ratified the memorandum of agreement between 
CUPE Local 500 and the City of Winnipeg. 

Term of Agreement 

The term of the agreement is from December 25, 2016, through to February 28, 2021.    

General Wage Increase  

1.5% Effective December 27, 2017  

1.5% Effective December 27, 2018  

1.5% Effective October 31, 2019  

When will the new collective agreement be available?  

Now that the memorandum of agreement has been approved, we will begin the 
process of incorporating the changes into the new agreement. Once the agreement is 
finalized, the Local will post it to the website and commence printing of the new 
agreement booklets.  
 
Watch for more information 
 
Members should continue to check the bulletin board or the Local 500 website for 
further updates. 

Should you have any further questions or concerns, please contact the Local 500 office 
at 204-942-1001 or email us at union500@cupe.mb.ca  
 
/kb LSU 
 

	
  


